
 
          

March 14, 2013   

To Whom It May Concern,    

We are writing this letter to recommend Susan Campbell as a baby nurse.  
Susan worked with us for two weeks in November of 2012.  Before she even began 
providing her services as a home baby nurse, she was proactive in staying in touch 
with us before the arrival of our child.  This was very comforting during all of our 
anxiousness leading up to the delivery date, knowing that she was prepared and 
thinking of us.    

When Susan first arrived, she was very supportive and productive right from 
the start.  Her calming nature made us feel very much at ease.  She was flexible with 
our needs and schedule, and was a tremendous help throughout her stay.  Susan 
helped to educate us with her knowledge and experience, which allowed us to feel 
confident in moving forward with raising our child on our own.   

Working with Susan was the best decision we made for ourselves and our 
child.  We highly recommend her and her services to any family who is in need of a 
baby nurse.    

Sincerely,  

Chris & Margot 
Bayville, NY   


